
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, July 14, 2021 8:54 AM 
'Karla Reens' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Raising prices 

Good Morning, Karla and dennis Reens 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/14/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07866-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----

From: Karla Reens <parkar1a1950@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 20216:08 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Raising prices 

Please don't raise flp prices. Karla and dennis 

Sent from my iPhone 
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